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July 21, 2020 

 

Donna Brackett 

Houston Public Works 

Real Estate Department 

901 Bagby  

Houston, Texas 77002 

 

 

Re: Existing 8” Waterline Relocation  

 

 

Dear Donna, 

 

Please see the attached waterline exhibit for the proposal of the relocation of the 

existing 8” waterline on Highrock. We are currently in design phase of submitting drawings to 

the City of Houston. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

 

Trey Montoya 

Project Coordinator 

Real Estate Development 

Reytec Construction Resources 

512-680-7362 

tmontoya@reytec.net 

 

 

 

       
 


